
 
 
TO:  Thomas R. Kneeland 
  Members of Council 
  City Attorney 
 
FROM: Robert Priestas 
  Director of Public Service and Engineering 
 
DATE: June 1, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Report to Council, June 11, 2018 

 
 

There are no items from the Director of Public Service and Engineering. 
 
 

UPDATE 
 

Backyard Conservation Workshop - The public is invited to attend a free 
backyard conservation workshop on Thursday, June 21, 2018 from 7:00pm to 
approximately 8:00pm at the Hannah Park Shelter House, located at 6547 Clark 
State Road.  Franklin Soil and Water Conservation District will be there to discuss 
urban stormwater, rainwater harvesting and infiltration and rebate options for 
backyard conservation practices. 
 
 


